411 Brixton Avenue St. Lembert, P.Q. June 9, 1962

Dear Mr. Buntain.

Thank you for the letter and observations of May 3.

I am sorry that I was unable to answer sooner, but I was busy working on the display of the Comet and Nova Section for the meeting in Edmonton. Your Centre was well represented in the C & N display. Of the five boards I made for the whole Can programme, one full one represented the Hamilton Centre.

Best regards to you and your Centre, and I hope that you keep up the good work.

Yours truly,

Jim Low